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Personal Care Agency Survey Results  
In March 2012, the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) distributed a survey to the Personal Care 
Agency provider community soliciting feedback regarding changes the DHCFP was proposing to its business 
practices.  The survey results are reported on the attached Personal Care Agency Survey Results. 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/downloads/provider/notification_20120702.pdf

